
 
 

 
8/23/2012 

 

To Whom It May Concern; 

 

I am currently the Assistant Director of Facilities for Mental Health Center of Denver located in Denver, 

CO.  We are the largest community mental health center in the state. My primary responsibility is the 

oversight of 13 residential housing sites which includes both assisted living centers and apartment homes. 

We also own and operate thirteen clinic/admin buildings.   

 

Due to the diverse nature of our buildings and tenant needs we are required to maintain high standards of 

safety and comply with multiple governing bodies. We frequently receive routine inspections from HUD 

(Housing and Urban Development) ,CHFA (Colorado Housing and Finance Authority)  and CDPH&E 

(Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment) as well as the Denver Fire Department just to 

name a few. 

 

Requirements from these entities are widely diverse in nature and demand a strong knowledge of 

regulations from city and county codes to federal and non-governmental standards based on codes such as 

IBC (International Building Code) 2009, NFPA (National Fire Protection Association)72, 90 and 101,  

and NEC (National Electrical Code)2011. These codes may span several years of changes and addendums 

based on jurisdiction. 

 

Mental Health Center of Denver routinely upgrades and improves our residential and clinical sites and as 

a result needs to meet new code standards frequently. We employ Mountain Alarm to complete all work 

necessary to meet those new standards as well performing all of our annual and biannual system 

inspections.   I am always pleased with the service we receive. Inspections are performed in a courteous 

and timely manner, and any additional work we need is performed conscientiously with our budgets in 

mind.  

 

It is without reservations that I recommend Mountain Alarm for any and all projects that you may be 

considering. Their diligence and professionalism meet and exceed all expectations. 

 

If you have any questions, or if I may be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Oriana Sanchez 

Assistant Director of Facilities 

Mental Health Center of Denver 

Ph. 303-504-6640 

Fax 303-782-0916 

Email: Oriana.sanchez@mhcd.org  


